
  

 

 

What will you be doing on 
Sunday 5th July? 

Did you know that a nationwide clap to thank 
the NHS will take place on Sunday 5th July, in 

what is intended to become an annual tradition? 
People will be encouraged to applaud the heroes 
of the present coronavirus pandemic with their 
family and friends at 5:00pm, on what will be 

the 72nd anniversary of the NHS. 

At the peak of the pandemic, many people 
became involved in the Clap for Carers tradition 
which was the brainchild of Annemarie Plas; and 
lasted for 10 weeks. It was in recognition of all 
the hard work and dedication shown by doctors 

and nurses as they cared for all the sick and 
the dying in our hospitals; and was extended to 

include all of our essential key workers. 

The NHS is an amazing organisation and came 
into being on 5th July 1948. It was the first 

completely free healthcare system anywhere in 
the world; and was made available to all British 

citizens. It brought doctors, nurses and 
dentists together under one service; but a lot 

has changed in the 72 years since it began. 
Nowadays it employs 1.7 million people and is 

the fifth largest employer in the world! 

It is mostly funded through the taxes paid by 
the people who work; and through National 

Insurance contributions. A smaller amount of 
the money comes from prescriptions charges 

and the charges for dental work. 
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A couple of pictures 
that you might like 

to colour in. 

 

WORDSEARCH ~ Chances and Choices 
(You can read this story on page 2.) 

 

 

 



4 

 

Kid’s Zone 

Have you seen the page on our website dedicated especially for you at: 
http://stpaulsfairhaven.weebly.com/kids-zone.html? 


